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Dear Representative,  

 

I’m writing to strongly oppose bill HB3838. As a dedicated resident manager and 

caregiver, I’ve experienced firsthand the importance of being treated with dignity and 

respect—not only by the individuals I support, but by my employer and the system I 

work within. 

 

In my current role, I am paid fairly and receive excellent training that helps me 

provide safe, high-quality care. I work in a small, supportive environment where my 

contributions truly matter. Bills like HB3838 could jeopardize the stability of this 

environment, limiting my future employment opportunities and negatively impacting 

the people I care for. 

 

Please do what you can to oppose HB3838. Protect caregivers like me who love their 

jobs and the people they serve. Our voices matter, and we’re counting on you to 

stand up for what’s right. 

 

Sincerely,   

Kimberly, Burachek  


